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International Students Attending Under Exchange Agreements AP 5041 
 
Nothing in Board Policy 5040 is intended to prohibit the admission of international 
students who are selected to attend Foothill or De Anza under an exchange agreement 
between the District and a foreign college, university or government.  Furthermore, the 
administration may exempt any such student from all or a part of the tuition fees 
normally required of non-residents if: 
 

A. The exchange agreement under which the student will attend Foothill or 
De Anza specifies that both institutions will provide tuition- free enrollment at 
reduced tuition rates; 

 
B. The foreign student demonstrates financial need for the exemption 
 as determined and certified by his or her home institution; and 
 
C. The foreign student enrolls in no more than 12 units per quarter 
 and attends Foothill or De Anza under the exemption for no more than 
 three quarters. 

 
Any foreign student who is exempted from paying non-resident tuition (in whole or in 
part) will nevertheless be charged all of the ordinary enrollment fees generally imposed 
upon students. 
 
See Board Policy 5040—International Student Admission 
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